
March 4, 2016 

 

 

(name) 

(interoffice address) 

(address 2) 

 

 

Dear (name): 

 

On behalf of the Political Council, CenterPoint Energy Political Action Committee’s 

governing body, I want to thank you for updating your contribution election.  A 

significant way to give our company more clout at every level of government is by 

making political contributions through our PAC.  Your continued PAC membership 

keeps our political action committee strong - one of the most effective ways we can send 

our message to lawmakers. 

 

Again, thanks. 

 

 

 

 

(name), Treasurer   

CenterPoint Energy, Inc. PAC 

 

 
 


